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October
Domestic Violence Awareness Month

The RIAPAN board of directors asks you to please consider making a donation of new clothing or personal items to Sojourner House. Bring the items to our fall conference and we will deliver them to Sojourner House. We will also make a monetary donation to Sojourner House on behalf of our membership. Thank you for your support of our raffles and any clothing donations you have made from the Sojourner wish list.

SOJOURNER HOUSE WISH LIST
[bookmark: _GoBack]New clothing for women and children
Personal items: Soaps/shampoos/deodorant
Diapers and baby items
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Sojourner House

Committed to Ending Domestic and Sexual Violence





